
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Thursday, June 2, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. 

at the Turner County Courthouse Annex for a Called “advertised” Budget Meeting with 

Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Hall and McCard present for the meeting.  Commissioner 

Denham was not present. Staff present were Horace Hudgins, County Manager and Latrice 

Wilson, County Clerk.  Others present were Sheriff Andy Hester, Charles Dean, Mark Robinson, 

Fire Chief/EMA Director, Robby Royal, EMS Director and Lisa Coley, E-911 Director.   

 Chairman Calhoun called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 

 Mark Robinson gave the invocation. 

 Motion by Commissioner Burgess seconded by Commissioner McCard to approve 

Motorola Solutions invoice in the amount of $23,653.00 for E-911 relocation of equipment to 

new location, motion passed with Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Hall and McCard voting in 

favor of motion. 

 Commissioners discussed the FY 2016-2017 General Fund Budget.    There were no 

motions made regarding the FY 2016-2017 Budget.  The meeting adjourned at 6:04 p.m. 

 

_________________________________ 

Brad Calhoun, Chairman  

 

Attest: ___________________________ 

            Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk 

 

  


